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CITY OF SHUEYVILLE
VACATION OF ALLEYWAYS 

The City Council of Shueyville, Iowa will hold a public hearing for the purpose of receiving input and suggestions from the general public concerning a request for vacating alleyway near Mills Street, Council & Deen. The public hearing will be held at the Shueyville Community Center, 2863 120th St, Swisher, IA on Tuesday, January 9, 2018 at 6:30 pm. The full request details will be available for public review at City Hall. For more information concerning the public hearing, please contact the City Clerk at (319) 848-7626.
	At said hearing any interested person may file written objections or comments and may be heard orally with respect to the subject matter of the hearing.

								Teresa Eadie
								City Clerk




